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Dr. Harold V. Brown Docket Nos: (5@
Environmental Health and Safety Officer 70-223
Office of Environmental Health and Safety
Center for Health Sciences
University of California
Los Angeles, California 90024

Dear Dr. Brown:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Messrs. B. Brock, G. Hamada
and Y. Kobori of this office on May 20, 1975 of the activities authorized
by NRC License Nos. R-71 and SNM-974. The findings were discussed with
you and Mr. J. C. Evraets of your staff at the conclusion of the
inspection.

The inspection was an examination of the activities conducted under your
licenses as they relate to programs for controlling and accounting for
special nuclear material pursuant to applicable provisions of Title 10,
Code of Federal Regulations, Part 70, "Special Nuclear Material," and the
conditions of your licenses. Within these areas, the inspection consisted
of selective examinations of procedures and representative records, inter-
views with personnel, and observations by the inspectors.

No items of noncompliance with "RC requirements viere identified within the -

scope of this inspection.

In accordance with Section 2.790(d) of the NRC's " Rules of Practice,"
Part 2, Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, documentation of findings of
your control and accounting procedures for safeguarding special nuclear
materials are exempt from disclosure; therefore, the inspection report will
not.be placed in the Public Document Room and will receive limited
distribution.

| Sincerely,

5 CY.
R. H. Engelken

'

Director

cc: J. W. Hobson, Vice Chancellor
I Administration
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